
Allen, Meredith
9/16/2010 4:47:36 PM
'Baker, Amy C.' (ABl@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject:

Dear Bidder,
It has been quite sometime since we last communicated; so the intent of this message is 
twofold. The first is to inform you that PG&E is awaiting the California Public Utility 
Commission's ("CPUC") response to the Advice Letter, which was submitted in reply to the 
requirements of the approval of the 250 MW Utility Owned Generation ("UOG") Solar PV 
Program. The other is to ensure that the status of the bid process is delivered timely to the 
point(s) of contact for each Bidder and/or the Bidding team since we are expecting the CPUC 
response to be forthcoming. Please confirm the point of contact for your team by providing 
the name, title, email address and phone number no later than Tuesday, September 21, at 
noon PST (Pacific Standard Time).

Regards,

SB GT&S 0021247
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